Macquarie Park substation project

Ausgrid has started planning for the development of a new
subtransmission substation (STS) at Macquarie Park. This
is required to meet a significant increase in the demand for
electricity in the area.

The new substation will be built on Ausgrid’s property at
17-21 Waterloo Road, Macquarie Park on the vacant land in
front of the existing Macquarie Park zone substation.

Further details are available on the project web page -
www.ausgrid.com.au/macquarie and in the Review of
Environmental Factors (REF) which can be viewed on the
project web page.

The REF will be on display until Thursday, 21 February 2019
and Ausgrid encourages further comments on the proposal
at this stage.

Feedback

Do you support Ausgrid’s plans to build the new substation
at Macquarie Park?

Yes I:I No I:I

Yes - with comments given in the feedback section below

[

No - with comments given in the feedback section below

[

Don’t have an opinion - but wish to provide comments for
consideration (given in the feedback section below)

[

Do you have comments on the REF?

A

Review of Environmental Factors submission form \

Ausgrid

Do you have comments on the project overall?

More comments can be provided over the page.

Contact details

Please note your details will be used for the purpose of
recording your feedback and to be able to engage with you
during the project. This information is collected and stored in
accordance with Ausgrid’s Privacy Policy, available at
www.ausgrid.com.au/privacy.

Name:

Address:

Suburb:

Postcode

Email:

Phone:

Would you like Ausgrid to keep in touch and provide updates
on the project?

Yes |:| No |:|

After 21 February 2019, Ausgrid will prepare a summary of
the submissions received. You will be notified when the sub-
mission summary report is available on the project web page.

If you have any enquiries, please contact the project team on
1800 604 765 or via email to majorprojects@ausgrid.com.au.

Thank you.
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Please let us know below if you have any further questions or comments

Please send completed forms to:

Macquarie Park substation project
Attention: Aesha Sheth

GPO Box 4009

Sydney NSW 2001

or email to majorprojects@ausgrid.com.au.
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